
  

   

 

11 July 2016 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians 

RE: RE GCSE Full Course 
 
We are very pleased that your son has chosen to take the RE GCSE full course.  It is a very good 
opportunity to study ethical issues and Religious beliefs in greater depth.  This class will take place 
on Wednesdays after school from 4.00pm until 5.00pm starting from September 2016 and will 
continue through to Year 11.  

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours faithfully 

 

 
Natalie Steer  
Head of RE Department 
nas@bws.wilts.sch.uk 
 


